
JR. CHURCH   – our staff persons’ today Tammy
Holmes. NURSERY  : Parents  please  use  the
balcony  for  infants  &  toddlers  as  you  need  to.
Please consider being a volunteer.  

SCHEDULE:  
Sunday Services             
9:45 -Sunday School
11:00 -Worship Service
 6: 30  -Evening Service*
Wednesday Night -
7 PM –Prayer Meeting
AWANA- Friday @ 6:30

MORNING WORSHIP                              11, 2015
                         
PIANO PRELUDE                         
OPENING PRAYER                    
ANNOUNCEMENTS     
CHOIR                                                              

OFFERING                      
HYMN # 460 - Alleluia
PRAYER
HYMN # 556 - When the Roll is call up Yonder
SCRIPTURE-          Daniel 12:1-7
MESSAGE - "There's Hope for Tomorrow"
HYMN # 304 - Through it All
 BENEDICTION 

EVENING    SERVICE:  - We  continue  our  Journey  series
tonight entitled  “Becoming All God Wants You To Be”.
We are finishing lesson #5. Join us, we finish at 7 PM.

Nick Ecker will  be here for Awana Clubs on October
23rd at 7 PM. You are welcome to attend the meeting.
Clubbers  these  would  be  good  times  to  get  your

missionary section completed.

FALL HOUSE CLEANING –   October 24 from 1-3 PM. Join us as we
clean  up  special  sections  and  get  our  church  clean  for  the
holidays. There is a sign-up sheet if you can come and help.

Samaritan’s Purse North American Ministries Disaster
Relief  and  Billy  Graham  Rapid  Response  Team
chaplains have deployed to Columbia, South Carolina,
to  assist  homeowners  as  they  recover  from
catastrophic  flooding. South Carolina Governor  Nikki

Haley  says  her  state  is  in  “prayer  mode.”  Columbia  Mayor  Steve
Benjamin has said he anticipates damage in the billions of dollars.
You can donate at http://www.samaritanspurse.org

DOVER FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH 
CHURCH OFFICE - 832-3770
ANTHONY BACINO – PASTOR
WWW.DOVERFIRSTBAPTIST.ORG   

CRAIG  FAMILY  SINGERS   - Danny
Craig  (Evangelist  Mike  Patterson’s
daughter) and her family will be with
here as her family minister’s unto the Lord in hymns and
songs. Don’t miss this special  event on October 25th in a
general session of Sunday school. We will  take up a love
offering during this event for the family. 
OCC -  brings joy & hope to children in desperate situations
around the world through gift-filled shoe- boxes and the Good
News  of  God’s  love.  Please  find  a  shoebox  for  this  special

operation.  Collection  week  is  November  16-23.
Boxes are available on the rear table in the foyer
along with an information flier with instructions.
The shipping this year is $7, if you cannot do a
box donate for shipping.

PRAYER REQUESTS: please signup, we need your signatures to
send out the emergency prayer request via e‐mail. 
Jim and Dona Peterson will visit with us in October.   They plan to
return to Ghana, South Africa in 2016. They are the missionary for
the month of October. 

                                  
Rachel Langendorfer- will share with us her vision to be
involved  in  planting  Village  Churches  in  Papua,  New

Guinea.  She is  a graduate of  Bob Jones University
with a Nursing degree. She has done two short terms
in this field and about two years of time. She is ready
to serve the Lord in this most difficult country. Be here
on November 15th when Rachel will share with us this
ministry in our Sunday School session. Please prayer
for her visit with us and her presentation.

                                      --------------
Thank you to Bill and Sally Metcalf for the delicious 
chicken, ribs and for making the picnic a wonderful time. 
Special thanks to Sapphire Gimenez for the games and 
Bible boggle puzzle. Great!


